
AIRGRAM TÉLÉGRAMME PAR AVION 

GATT/AIR/^ 22 JANUARY 1958 

SUBJECT: OPENING DATE OF TARIFF NEGOTIATIONS WITH BRAZIL 

I HAVE BEEN INFORMED BY THE BRAZILIAN GOVERNMENT THAT, ON 

THE BASIS OF THE INFORMATION RECEIVED SO FAR FROM OTHER PARTICI­

PATING GOVERNMENTS, IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE FOR THEM TO COMPLETE 

THE PREPARATORY WORK IN TIME TO START NEGOTIATIONS ON 3 FEBRUARY 

1958 AS ARRANGED. THE BRAZILIAN GOVERNMENT THEREFORE PROPOSES 

THAT THE OPENING OF THE TARIFF NEGOTIATIONS BE POSTPONED FROM 

3 FEBRUARY TO 14 FEBRUARY 1958, 

I WOULD BE GRATEFUL IF ANY PARTICIPATING GOVERNMENT WHICH 

HAS ANY OBJECTIONS TO SUCH A POSTPONEMENT WOULD CABLE ME 

IMMEDIATELY UPON RECEIVING THIS AIRGRAM. 

E. WYNDHAM WHITE 


